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Council President Keith King’s Statement Regarding City 

Attorney Chris Melcher’s Resignation 

 

I want to thank Chris Melcher for his service to the City of Colorado Springs and wish him and 

his family the best.  I understand the challenging role of being an attorney for multiple clients, 

especially when it is a new form of governance.  Council is willing to work with the Mayor to 

help find a new City Attorney.  Public service is very demanding and I understand why 

someone would want to limit their service.  I again wish Chris and his family the best through 

this transition.   I look forward to working with the next City Attorney to keep the City moving 

forward and accomplishing great things for its citizens.  
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